
Dear Sir/Madam,

Our Reference: 23/1519/TTCA
Your Reference: Tree Pruning 2023
Site address: 1 Connors Close Guilden Morden Cambridgeshire SG8 0PT
Proposal: T1 - Field Maple - we are applying to remove/prune lower branches. This is 
to: 1. Provide space for smaller adjacent tree and hedgerow to grow (their growth is 
currently inhibited by T1) 2. Remove encroachment of tree from adjacent building 
(garage) to provide sufficient clearance to property.

This is to remind you that we are awaiting a response to our letter sent to you on 
18/12/2023. At present we are still unable to register the above application for the 
following reasons:

 Does not appear to clearly identify or specify all the tree works. Please confirm 
the extent of the reduction required in metres. Please respond to this email to 
avoid further delays in your application. 
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/natural-historic-and-built-
environment/natural-environment/trees-hedgerows/invalid-tree-work-notifications-
and-applications/#A7

Your application will not be registered or formally acknowledged until receipt of the 
above. We regret that this will inevitably delay determination of this application. If the 
above has not been received by the 11/01/2024 the application and supporting 
documents will be cancelled/returned to you and any fee paid refunded.

Yours faithfully
Jan Ashley-Fenn

Email: Jan.Ashley-Fenn@greatercambridgeplanning.org
Telephone: 




